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January 13, 2019 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 
Sunday Morning:   8:00 AM & 10:30 AM 

Holy Days and Holidays: 8:00 AM;  Vigil: 6:30 PM 
  
WEEKDAY Schedule: Monday—Friday 
 6:30 am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 6:45 am Vigils 
 7:15 am Lauds (Morning Prayer) 
 7:35 am Holy Rosary 
 7:50 am Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
 8:00 am Holy Mass 
 8:30 am Confession 

Parish Secretary, Rosann Bost 
olqaoffice@zoominternet.net  814-382-7252 
 
Religious Formation, Amanda Darke 
olqaeducation@zoominternet.net 814-382-7252 
 
Director of Music, Pat Pineo  814-382-2407 
 
Pastoral Council President, Vicki Leap 814-382-1297 
Prayer Request   814-382-8765 
JoAnn Elwell and Beth Grocé 
 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Monday-Thursday 9AM—3PM  BY 3:00 PM, Monday 
CLOSED FRIDAY 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 3:30—4:30 PM, or by request 

 
Please phone the Church 
Office if you have family mem-
bers in the hospital, or who are 

seriously ill, or elderly, and are confined to their homes. It is important 
that all of our sick be anointed by a priest, on a regular basis. I am  
always available to anoint our sick 

  
SACRAMENTS OF MARRIAGE & BAPTISM 

Call Parish Office for information.   
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
Call the Parish office (form on back of bulletin) 

  
ADULT CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

Individuals interested in learning about the Catholic Church and/or  
becoming Catholic, please contact the Parish office.   

Inquiries welcomed at any time.  
 

SISTER PARISH 

SAT, JAN 12 CHRISTMAS WEEKDAY 
         5:00 PM Anita Clarkin † (Dick & Bonnie Smith)   
SUN, JAN 13 THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
 8:00 AM Kathryn Ferguson † (Dave & Mary Beth Jacobs) 
 10:30 AM Parishioners 

MON, JAN 14  FIRST WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME-WEEKDAY 
 8:00 AM  Lowell Agnew † (Carolyn Agnew & Family) 

TUE,  JAN 15  WEEKDAY 
      8:00 AM  Andy Morandini † (Vicki Morandini) 
WED, JAN 16  WEEKDAY 
      8:00 AM  Steve Yoney † (Carolyn Agnew) 

THU, JAN 17  SAINT ANTHONY 
     8:00 AM  Robert Lane † (Family) 
FRI, JAN 18  WEEKDAY 

      8:00 AM  Elnora Chrysam † 

SAT, JAN 19  WEEKDAY 
      5:00 PM  Virginia Farr † (M/M Paul Carapellotti) 

SUN, JAN 20  SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 8:00 AM  Parishioners 
 10:30 AM.  George A. Schrall † (Don & Bobbi Schrall) 

Rev. Fr. David Carter  Pastor  
olqapastor@zoominternet.net   814-382-7252 
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ROSE & JEFF MUMAU were the lucky 
winners of week #21 of our “300 
Club” for $200, #195. Congratulations! 

SUN, Jan 13 10:30 AM Pastoral Installation & reception 
Relig Formation—morning classes ONLY 
Carnation Sale after mass  

TUES, Jan 15 55+ luncheon “rescheduled” 

31 Club—Please pray for vocations… 

14th: P Gilfoyle  18th:  D McQuiston 
15th: S Ragozine;   19th:  P Taylor 
         T Tobolewski  20th:  R A Cooper 
16th:  R Bullock-Reese   
17th:  M Addison   
If you would like to join the 31 Club, call Terry Conlin @ 814-720-6041. 
 

OFFERTORY, January 6 = $ 5,056.00 
 
 
 
 
CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 
Diocesan Goal: $42,508.00 
Pledged to date: $66,632.00 
Amount Received to Date: $56,388.50 

Jan 13 thru 19m 2019 

2018 Campaign 
Feb 11, 2018 thru Jan 31, 

Please remember those who are sick and  
suffering, especially those who are in the  
hospital.  We pray that they may be restored to 
health through the grace of God.  We also pray 
for our elderly parishioners who are homebound 
and in nursing care facilities.  May our prayers 
give them courage and strength.   

Call 814-382-8765 with your prayer requests.  

Council # 6037 is once again planning on defraying 
the cost of seats on the "Right to Life" bus trip to our 
Nation's Capitol. The bus will leave from St. Philip's 
at 11:30pm on Jan. 17th.  Just a few seats are left.  
Please call Jimmy at 724-629-0444 if interested. 
 
The Knights of Columbus will be selling carnations at all the masses on 
January 12th& 13th. Proceeds benefit the annual March For Life on 
January 18th.  Thank-you 

 
If you have a family member between the ages of 9 to 14 who would be 
interested in competing in the Annual Knights of Columbus Free Throw 
competition please call Jimmy at 724-629-0444. 
 
With over 2,000,000 members worldwide it takes a special couple to win 
our Supreme's Council's prestige Top 100 Family of the Month 
Award.  Please help us congratulate John and Jan Skendall for their 
tireless efforts assisting our Church, Community and Council. 
 
 
After reading this section of the bulletin, have you ever told yourself 
"That was a nice thing the Knights did", or "I  didn't know the Knights 
were so active", well you are not alone. We soon will be having initiation 
of new members to add to our current roster of 115 members. We wel-
come those Catholic men over 18 to join our Council. To get the ball 
rolling, just tell our Chaplin, Fr. Carter that you are interested in joining  

  

 
 

 
The Chicken Runs at Midnight, by Tom Friend 

Tuesday, February 19,2019 

OLQA BOOK club NEWS 

The Knights of Columbus are hoping to exceed 
2018's record of 101 units of blood collected. Our first 
Red Cross Blood drive of this year will be Monday 
January 14th from 2-7pm at St. Philip's Hall. 

To celebrate Father David’s installa-
tion as pastor of Our Lady Queen of 

Americas, there will be a  
lite reception  

after the 10:30 mass on  

Sunday, January 13th 

 Bingo is now each SUNDAY afternoon beginning 
at 1 PM at St. Philip’s Hall helps to support the 
work our local  Knights of Columbus Council 
#6037  does for our Parish 

  
We are in need of more  
volunteers in all areas of lay  
liturgical ministries.   

Altar Servers  
Eucharistic Ministers 

Lectors 
Ushers  

You must be a registered parishioner who is in good standing and in 
full communion with the Catholic church. Call the parish office if you 
feel called to serve during our weekend Masses  
(Make your New Year’s resolution to be more involved in parish life).   

CHRISTMAS FLOWER OFFERINGS  
Moosman, Betty  Davies & Moosman Families 
Pastorius, Nancy  Edward Mathews, James Mathews 



THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD JANUARY 13, 2018 

Readings for the Week  
<http://www.usccb.org/bible/books-of-the-bible 

FAITH FORMATION NEWS 
For more information, or an appointment contact 

Amanda Darke  
olqaeducation@zoominternet.net or 814-382-7252 

 

THANK YOU: This bulletin is furnished to the Parish without Charge.  The advertisements 
that appear completely defray all publishing costs to OLQA.   

Please patronize these sponsors as a thank you for their kind generosity 

BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 
 
Jan 13: Jacob English,  
             Andrew Pollus 
Jan 14: Barbara Boyer,  
             Richard Gero 
Jan 15: Cheryl Garnet 
Jan 17: Taylor Morian,  
              David White 
Jan 18  Bonniejean Scarpino,  
             Meghan Thomas 
Jan 19: David Faller 
 
ANNIVERSARY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 
 
There are no anniversaries during this week 

If you find an error in any of these listings, please call the office 
to update your records.  Thank you 

A huge thank you to all of you who sponsored a Samaritan Gifts for 
Kids angel this year.  There were a total of 195 children in 81 families 
in the Conneaut Lake/Linesville area (ages 13 and under) who benefit-
ed from this program.  OLQA donated gifts for 92 of these children and 
provided many of the over 50 volunteers who helped with the program 
this year.  Many families expressed their thanks for having such a pro-
gram and felt their children would not have a merry Christmas if it were-
n’t for this program. One parent  sent a note saying, “Thank you all 
again for assisting our family.  We’ve had a few unexpected expenses 
this year.  This means so much to our family. … Merry Christmas to 
you all!” And this from a mother who has been going through some very 
hard times:  “Thank you for all the help from you and the church.  It is 
amazing what you all were able to do for my children. … We are very 
grateful and look forward to Christmas morning.  Thank you for every-
thing. … All those families helped so much it is so unreal.  Thank you 
so very much.” 

A special thanks goes to Margaret Staahl who took over the organiza-

tion of the program in that final week of preparation and distribution of 

gifts.  She was helped by Charlene Prince and Marian Hornfeck along 

with so many other hard-working volunteers from our church as well as 

a number of others in our community.  The success of this program 

goes to all of them. 

PLEASE REMEMBER YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR FINDING  
YOUR OWN REPLACEMENT 

JANUARY  ALTAR 
SERVERS 

  
LECTORS 

EXTRAORDINARY  

MINISTERS 
  
USHERS 

  
GREETERS 

SAT 5:00 PM H Wetzel 
H Morini 

P Billingsley M Donegan 
D Jacobs 
M B Jacobs 

J Haylett 
G Humes 
B Irwin 
T Lauffer 

T Lauffer 

SUN 8:00 AM Paris Karastury 
S Karastury 
P Karastury 

J Cunningham B Hilton 
P Hilton 
T Predis 

R Barton 
F Cunningham 
S Miller 
D Vincent 

D Vincent 

SUN 10:30 AM J Burchard 
Sam Burchard 
S Burchard 

S Ragozine M Gross 
P Kaider 
P Taylor 

J Arnett 
T Bost 
M Gross 
V Leap 
  

V Leap 

OFFERING 
 COUNTERS 

JAN 6 
J Smock 
R Bullock-Reese 

JAN 13 
K Ittel 
J Elwell 

JAN 20 
M Staahl 
J Elwell 

JAN 27 
L Helch 
R Jezak 

  

Sun, Jan 13 Class, MORNING  sessions ONLY 

Sun, Jan 20 Class BOTH Sessions 
5:45—6:15 PM Open adoration and confession 

Sun, Jan 20 Class BOTH sessions 

FEBRUARY 
Sun, Feb 3 

NO Classes 
Reconciliation Retreat #2; 10:30 mass—2:00 PM 

Sun, Feb 10 Class BOTH sessions 
5:45—6:15 PM open adoration & Confession 

Sister Parish - Antorcha  
  
The Sister Parish Committee has now collected 
$1,255 toward our goal of $1,500 for the rewiring fund 
of one of our Sister Parishes, St. Isidore in Ochil, 
Yucatan, Mexico. If you perhaps you did not get a 
chance to contribute at the Antorcha Guadalupana, and could now help 
put us over the top, we can then forward the funds to Erie to get the ball 
rolling on this project.  Checks can be made out to OLQA and given to 
Pat Pineo for accounting purposes.  Please keep the good people of the 
Yucatan in your prayers.  They are most remarkable people!  -- Sister 
Parish Committee 

 


